
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  Annual Title I Meeting 
 
Dear Families, 
  
Each year, Mason Consolidated School District must conduct a 
meeting to involve parent(s)/guardian(s) of students participating in 
programs conducted under Title I of the Every Student Succeeds Act of 
2015 in the planning, review and improvement of programs funded by 
Title I. This year, the meeting will be held on Thursday, October 2nd 
at 4 pm at Mason Central Elementary School located at 2400 Lakeside 
Rd.  Erie, MI 48133.  Note – babysitting services will be provided and a 
light snack!!! 
  
At this meeting, parent(s)/guardian(s) will be provided with a 
description and explanation of the Title I programs available in the 
district, the curriculum in use at the school, the forms of academic 
assessment used, the challenging State academic standards, and 
information regarding the importance of parent(s)/guardian(s) 
involvement. We welcome this opportunity to speak with the 
parent(s)/guardian(s) of participating students and to inform you of the 
important work being done within our school. All caretakers of students 
participating in Title I programs are encouraged to attend and participate 
in the discussion. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on Thurs. Oct. 2nd  at 4 pm! 
 
Sincerely, 
Debra McCain 
Director of State and Federal Programs and Principal 

 

 


